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Docket No. 71-9168
October 24, 2014

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Director, Division of Spent Fuel Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Submittal Date for 8-120B RAI Response (TAC No. L24923)

References: Letter from USNRC (P. Saverot) to EnergySolutions (S. Sisley), "Request for Additional
Information for the Review of the Model No. 8-120B Package," October 9, 2014.

Dear Sir or Madam:

In the referenced letter, NRC requested that EnergySolutions provide additional information needed by
the NRC staff for the review of the application to amend the Certificate of Compliance (CoC) for the
Model No. 8-120B package. NRC requested that EnergySolutions provide the additional information
by November 14, 2014 or provide notification no later than October 31, 2014 if our response will be
later.

EnergySolutions will be unable to submit the requested additional information by the November 14,
2014 deadline. The delay is necessary in order to schedule and hold a meeting with the NRC staff to
discuss EnergySolutions' responses, and to complete the responses. We will notify you of the planned
RAI response submittal date following that meeting.

Should you or your staff have questions, please call me at (408) 558-3509 or contact me by email at
ssisley@energysolutions.com.

Sincerely,

StevenE.Sse
Cask Licensing Manager
EnergySolutions Products and Technology Group

cc: Mr. Pierre Saverot, Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
Mr. Dan Shrum, EnergySolutions
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